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  Office Phone-296-2880 

  Site Phone- 504-4557 

 

   Site Director Email- 

  sara.nagle@gmail.com 

 

   Accounting Email- 

 sara@childrens-choice.org 
  
 

Financial Assistance is available 

through CYFD-841-4800 
  
  
 

Homework Club 
Monday-Thursday from 3:30-4:30 we run a 

homework club in a quiet space so kids can 

play and eat snack and then get their work 

done! The staff is always available to help 

all day in the core program! 

WINTER BREAK INFO! 
 

APS will be closed from December 18th -29th  

CC will be open at Double Eagle. 

 

In order to attend Winter Break at CC you must 

sign up in your portal by December 8th. 

 

CC will be closed December 25th – 26th & 

January 1st.  

 

January 2nd is an In-Service Day, No School 

CC will be open at Double Eagle. 

 

In order to attend you must sign up on site by 

December 8th. 

 

WE HOPE YOU HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY 

HOLIDAY BREAK! 
 

CC Football Club by Josh L. 

Football is awesome. We are starting a CC 

football club to help us learn better sportsmanship 

and so we can have more fun. Football Club will 

be every Wednesday with Joseph at 3:00 on the 

field. We will separate into teams that will stick 

together for the rest of the year. We will come up 

with team names and even have a  CC Super Bowl 

in February! Hope to see you there! 

Dear Parents and Families, 

This holiday season our kids here at North Star 

Children’s Choice are giving back to their 

community in various ways. They will participate 

in a variety of activities such as making blankets 

for animals in shelters, putting on a clothing and 

food drive, and putting together care packages for 

homeless shelters. As you can see, we will have 

some very busy elves here at Children’s Choice!  

In order to accomplish all these caring deeds, the 

kids are putting on a Fun Run to raise the money 

needed. The run will take place on December 15th 

at 4 pm and we encourage all kids and families to 

join in on the fun. The kids are designing t-shirts 

for the event and we will have an order form for 

them sometime next week. In addition, the kids 

will be making amazing medals for participants of 

the run. The run will have a $10 registration fee 

and we will have a price for the shirts once we 

have our design picked out. We appreciate yours 

and your children’s involvement in helping our 

community have a brighter and jollier holiday.  

 

If you have any questions about the run or would 

like to volunteer to help the kids, please talk to 

Sierra and Vanessa when you pick up your 

kiddos.   
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Every year we have a tradition of doing a Turkey Trot 

at CC.  The kids are separated in two groups, older and 
younger, and they have to chase the staff dressed as 
turkeys in order to win fixings for their Thanksgiving 

dinner. The winner wins an actual turkey to bring home 
to their families. 

 
This year the kids voted to have Sierra and Michael be 

the turkeys. Thanks to everyone that participated! 

We love getting dressed up here 
at CC , any time of the year! 


